Red Lion Boys Basketball 2023 Spring Skills/fun clinic

The Red Lion Boys Basketball coaching staff and players will be running “fundamental
work/open play” this Spring to help sharpen skills! This will give our students a chance to keep a

basketball in their hands in preparation for the summer!

Come work with the 2021 and 2022 YAIAA D1 CHAMPS!

When: Sunday, April 16, 2023
Time: 1pm-330pm

Where: High School Fitzkee Center

Who: All BOYS currently in 1st thru 6th grades

Cost: $40

The day will be packed with fun filled shooting games, competitions, and station
“skill” work. Current Red Lion High School coaches and players will be working
with all youth throughout the afternoon!

We will cap the clinic at the first 50 participants! Please sign up ASAP!

For additional information or to reserve a spot, please e-mail Coach
Schmehl at (schmehls@rlasd.net) ASAP!




